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Last week the children in Year 3 got to sample some Italian treats such as Olives, Mozzarella and 
breadsticks.  This was enjoyed by all the class!  

Here’s a couple of images of our children enjoying their mini Italian feast! Buon appetito! 
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Year 2 SATS meeting 
 
Year 2 parents/carers are 
invited to a key stage 1 
SATS Q&A with Mrs 
Harrison and Miss Hyde on 
30th March 2023 and will be 
held in the school hall at 
2.30pm  
 

Phonics meeting 
 
Reception and Key Stage 1 
parents /carers are invited to 
a phonics workshop with 
Mrs Harrison on 31st March 
at 2.45pm  
 
More information to follow 
 
-------------------------------------- 
 
Weekly Target for our 
pupils 
‘I can show gratitude for the 
things I have’ 
 
Word of the week 
EFYS/KS1 –Lonely 
KS2 - Isolated 

French Phrase of the week “Belle a ta facon’  

translates to ‘Be beautiful in your own way’… 

 



 

Safer Internet Day Competition!  

In partnership with city in the community. 

Our year 5 children were 
invited to submit a poster 
design to increase 
awareness around 
internet safety.   

Ellie in 5S came as a 
runner up with this 
incredible artwork. Well 
done! 

 

National Science 
week 

This week our children 
have celebrated National 
Science week. This year’s 
theme has been 
connections and our 
children got to carry out 
experiments making ice 
cream! One person in 
each class was awarded 
‘star scientist’. Here is 
one of our star scientists! 

 

 

 

 

                     

 

 



 
 

Medical Tracker 

As you know, we try very hard to keep parents regularly informed about first-aid incidents and medication 
administration at school. Currently, we send paper slips home which are at risk of going astray along the 
way.  

We are also increasingly aware of the substantial cost, time and environmental impact associated 
with the amount of paper and photocopying involved with this.  

To help make improvements in these areas, we have decided to use a service called Medical Tracker. 
Medical Tracker not only allows us to inform parents/carers of first aid incidents and medication 
administration by email, but it also allows us to analyse the data we record.  

Medical Tracker will be beneficial to you because:  

● We can record and track first-aid incidents that involve your child  

● We can record and track medication administration that involves your child  

● You can be notified after a first-aid incident by email  

● You can be notified after medication has been administered by email  

 

To use Medical Tracker effectively, we need to collect the best email address to use to notify you of 
incidents. Please fill in the slip below and return it to the school office as soon as possible. If you 
already receive school emails, you DO NOT NEED to return the slip. Please remember to inform us of 
any changes to your contact details going forward. 

 

Please be assured that Medical Tracker is registered with the Data Protection Registrar and guarantees that 
all information you provide will be kept private and will not be passed on to any other organisation.  

Important – When we start using Medical Tracker, email messages will be sent from 
donotreply@medicaltracker.co.uk. Please add this address to your email address books (or approved 
sender list) to prevent messages from being blocked by your SPAM/JUNK filters.  

 

Attendance 
Reception H have won the EYFS/KS1 attendance award this week with an amazing 96% and have chosen a 
‘dress up/own clothes day and this will be held on Monday 20th March.  
 
Year 6G have won the KS2 attendance award this week a very impressive 96.5% and have chosen to wear 
their own clothes to school on Friday 24th March as their reward! 
 
Well done to all of the pupils who have increased their attendance in school since the last term It has been 
noticed and we are so proud of you all. Keep up the good work! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Celebration Assembly 
 
Our school values are Ready, Respectful and Safe. Each Friday we have children selected who we feel have 
acted in line with our school values. This week’s winners are: 

Nursery – Joshua & Harry, Reception H – Amare, Omotolani and Sanad, Reception C – Daniel, Autumn and 
Isla-Mae, 1C – Eloy, 1A Harper – 2H -, 2HA – Fikayo & Oliver , 3H –Remy  & Malick, 3H – Lily & Heidi, 4G 
Emily, Braydon & Caitlin. 4H – Bonnie & Harley, 5W- Amelia & Bobby, 5S – Molly & Fri, 6G – Leighton R & 
Mia, 6D – Olly & Lewis. 

You asked if you could attend celebration assembly to see your child being awarded their certificate – starting 
next Friday 24th March parents of children receiving a certificate will be invited to assembly.  

Teachers will pick their stars of the week on a Thursday and a message will be sent to parents on Thursday 
afternoon if your child has been picked. Please don’t spoil the surprise and tell your child they’ll be getting a 
certificate. If you’re able to attend we’ll look forward to seeing you on Friday morning at 9.10am 

 

Spring Fayre -  Thursday 30th March 

We will be holding our Spring Fayre on Thursday 30th March and we are grateful for all of the donations we 
have received so far, we are asking for donations of chocolate, Easter eggs to be brought in next week. We 
thank you for your continued support! 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
Deadline to complete pupil voice and after school clubs Monday 9am -  the link has been sent previously.  
 
Chester Zoo – Thursday 30th March – Parents to make payment via Parent Pay 
 

Head teachers Note 
 
What jam packed and fun filled week it has been! It was great to see so many children dressed up as scientists 
and enjoying taking part in science experiments. There were many successful experiments but unfortunately 
some classes made ice cream full of salt! 
Thank you for your generosity donating to Comic Relief, it will go towards helping lots of charities across the 
UK to carry on supporting children in need. 
Wishing you all a lovely weekend! 

 


